
 

The long-awaiTed dredging of Cedar lake is abouT To CommenCe! 
 

You are welcome to come and see the Dredge Boat up close and speak with the 

crew at this open-house style event. 

 
Tuesday, May 30, 2023, from 5-7 pm 

Pine Crest Marina  

(Enter at the Showroom Main Gate) 

14415 Lauerman Street 

Photos from Imgflip and dredgeamerica.com


